





We had a fantastic visit to Blist's Hill this week to finish off our Once Upon a Time topic. When we arrived we were given a big sack of letters to deliver all over the old town and helped deliver some mail to Goldilocks, Little Red Riding Hood and the Gingerbread man. To say thank you, the Gingerbread man had made us some delicious cookies and we finished off with some sweeties from the sweet shop!

We also learned how to make a beautiful rainbow candle. We had to be really careful and listened so hard to the instructions, you can see how proud we were of them. Well done Class 2, you have been fantastic and we wish you all a lovely break,

Mrs Shannon and the Class 2 team xx 😉









